Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

From: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 9:59 AM

To: ‘nalleman@all-llc.com'

Subject: Withdrawal of SLO Protest

Attachments: Select Energy Jerrah 3 Federal SWD #2 SLO Withdrawal.pdf

Mr. Alleman,

The State Land Office has withdrawn its protest of Select Energy’s revised application for the Jerrah 3 Federal SWD #2
revised by email dated 12/30/2019.

Sincerely,
Kurt M Simmons

Petroleum Specialist
NMOCD



